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23rd March 2018 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents 

 
 

We do hope you will be able to join us at our Easter service at St Nicholas Church 
on Thursday 29th March at 1.30pm. Rev Dr David Jarrett will kindly be leading the 

service with a number of children participating.  Parents attending the service are 
welcome to take their children home once they have returned to school to collect 

their belongings at the end of the service. All other children will leave at 3.15pm 
as normal. 

 
Best wishes 

 

 

 
 
 

Adrian King 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

C.E. Primary School                          
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